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8 December 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Christmas Rewards – Friday 18th December 

 
Christmas Rewards day at Kingsmeadow school is fast approaching and will take place this 
year on Friday 18th December. The timing of the school day will remain as normal, with all 
students finishing at 2:45pm. Scholars buses will be available to take students home from 
school as normal. 
 
The day is a way of recognising students’ effort and achievement and the aim is to reward 
their hard work so far throughout this difficult year.  
 
The day will feature a range of different activities and events and students will be permitted 
to attend school in Christmas-themed clothing. This can include Christmas jumpers and 

Christmas fancy dress etc.  

 
In order to adhere to Covid-19 guidelines, students must still wear a mask in all communal 
areas and must still be able to wash their hands regularly (please keep this in mind when 
choosing fancy dress costumes etc). 
 
We look forward to celebrating on the last day of term with all of our students and would like 
to thank you all for your support so far during this academic year. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
C Richardson 

Mrs Richardson 
Assistant Headteacher - Standards 
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